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30 November 2020          Term 4 – Week 7 (A) 
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BADMINTON 
 

Year 3/4/5 have spent the past eight weeks developing their 
badminton skills. After many determined hours of learning how 
to serve, hit and play the game, each student has made 
fantastic progress.  
In the hall on Wednesday (Week 5), Mr Dewar organised a 
fun round robin competition for pairs to compete against each 
other, complete with student 
umpires, scorers recording 
points and service data.  
Congratulations goes to 
Tobie and Brian; Jayla and 
Leela who remained 
undefeated and competed in 
the 'grand final'. After Tobie 
and Brian won they played 

Mr Dewar, who outplayed them with his years of 
experience.  
 
Fantastic work Year 3/4/5 and keep on playing!  
 

By Mr Dewar Year 3/4/5 Teacher  

 

 

COOKING WITH MR DEWAR - PAVLOVAS 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 



  

SPORTING EVENTS AT BTS 

Visiting sport instructors 



 

   

JRC invite Primary students to bring in an  

electronic device such as a tablet, music player or 

gaming console.  

  

Students are NOT permitted to bring a mobile phone with a  

sim card. 

 

This will be a non-uniform day and singlet tops, thongs, slide 

shoes or sandals are NOT permitted. 

  

Please note: that students take complete responsibility for any device that 

they bring. The school will not cover loss, theft or breakage.  



BATLOW SWIM CLUB 

 Learn to Swim 

 

Monday 4 to Friday 15 January 2021 

(Dates to be confirmed) 

Beginner groups (from 4yo) through to 

Advanced groups learning competitive strokes 

 

As part of planning for a Covid-Safe  

Learn-to-Swim,  

we need to know numbers in advance 

 

If you would like your children to participate, 

 or for more information, please contact the  

Batlow Swim Club Facebook Group  

or the Club Secretary  

Jen Taylor on 0429 491 229 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDERS FOR TERM 4-2020 

What’s on at BTS 
 

P&C Meeting 
Monday 30 November 2020 
Learning Hub at BTS 

 
Sculpture by the Sea 
Thursday 3 December 2020 
 
Radio Talk 1.10 pm 
Sounds of the Mountains 
Friday 4 December 2020 
 
Kindergarten Orientation  
Thursday 10 December 2020 

 
Presentation Day-Secondary 
Thursday 10 December 2020 
 
Presentation Day-Primary 
Friday 11 December 2020 
 
Last Day for students 
Wednesday 16 December 2020 
 
HSC Results 
Friday 18 December 2020 
 
Return date for 2021  
Friday 29 January 2021 

P&C 

Meet on Week 4 and 

Week 8 of each term in 

the Learning Hub at  

6.30 pm. 

All welcome to attend 

If you know your child is leaving 

throughout the day, for an 

appointment, please send in a note on 

the day to their teacher. 

Thank you 


